
Badgers Class Newsletter 
Friday 3rd May 2024 

What has been happening this week?  

In English, we have been practising our grammar skills apostrophes this week!  
In Maths, we have been revising percentages, decimals and fractions 
In Computing we were using Kodu to make a race track 
 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall:  Millie & Lottie– apostrophe work 

Headteachers Award: All of Badgers! For being very mature and trustworthy whe we 

went on the field for Science!  

Pupil Voice: Each week we will hear some thoughts from a member of Badgers Class!  

“ This week we enjoyed going on the school field in Science where we found centipedes, 

slugs, beetles, wood Lice and more! I also cannot wait for the weather to get better!” 

Reminders & Messages   

Hind Leap Meeting– Next Wednesday after school in Badgers Class! 

 

SATS week– 13th– 16th May 

 

Enjoy the Bank Holiday Weekend!  

 


